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17th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to inform you that all of the children in KS2 will be taking part
in the Primrose Hill Sports Day!

Wednesday 13th July 2022

The children will register at school as normal and then make their way with their
class to Parliament Hill Running Track. The events will be starting at 10:25am and
we aim to finish by 2.30pm. The children will then be returning to school and will
be back at school to be collected as normal at 3.30pm. If you are able to come
and watch the event, you can take your child straight home from Parliament Hill if
you wish. Please let the class Teacher know if this is the case.

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the day in their House colour
and if not, then in their PE kit. Your child will also need to bring a healthy packed
lunch, a hat, sun protection and a water bottle.

Your support on the day is more than welcome! Please note that classes will be
walking to Parliament Hill from school. Please speak to your child’s teacher to find
out exactly what time they are planning to leave school if you are planning to
walk with your child’s class.

This is a very exciting event and I think the children will really enjoy it. If you would
like any more information please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Jordan Lawal
PE-Coordinator
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